DEFENSE NUCLEAR AGENCY

ARMED FORCES RADIOBIOLOGY RESEARCH IN

BETHESDA, MARYLAN

Director of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.59, the attached 1982 Annual Report for the AFRRI-TRIGA
reactor, NRC License R-84, Docket No. 50-170, is submitted. This annual report covers
the period | October 1981 to 30 September 1982.

Should you have any questions please contact Captain Joseph A. Sholtis, Jr., the AFRRI
Reactor Physicist-In-Charge at (202) 295-1290/1.

Sincerely,
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